
Grant Appraisal and Award Procedures and Guidance 
 
Birmingham City Council is developing procedures and guidance on 
appraising grant applications and will shortly be consulting with third sector 
organisations.  The aim of the new procedures and guidance is to ensure 
consistency, fairness and transparency in the appraising and evaluation of 
grant applications.   

 
The new Grant Appraisal Procedures and Guidance complement the 
processes, policy and guidance outlined in the Grant Funding Guidance and 
Toolkit for Third Sector Organisations. 
 
For further information on the Grant Funding Guidance and Toolkit for Third 
Sector Organisations, visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/grantfunding 
 
Consultation with the third sector on the draft ‘Grant Appraisal and Award 
Procedures and Guidance’ commences May 2012and information will be 
made available via the BVSC website (www.bvsc.org), so watch this space! 
 
If you would like to receive details of the consultation via e-mail then please 
sign up to BVSC’s e-bulletin service by registering at 
http://www.bvsc.org/sign-bvscs-e-bulletin 
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